
 

 

 

 
NAIC POLICY STATEMENT ON TABLETOP DISPLAYS 

 
Only non-profit insurance related professional and educational organizations may have tabletop displays at NAIC 
National Meetings with the permission of the NAIC. A written request including verification of non-profit status for 
such a display must be made to the NAIC Meetings Department at least 30 days in advance of the meeting. The 
number of displays allowed will be based on available space for the meeting requested and will be granted in the 
order in which the requests are received. The NAIC reserves the right to reject or require a display be removed. Costs 
of the display will be borne by the organization sponsoring the display. 
 
[NOTE: This policy statement was approved by the NAIC Executive Committee on December 9, 1997, at the NAIC's 
Winter National Meeting in Seattle, WA.] 


